
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 6/7 Council Agenda 

From: Lisa Stevens <lisa.stevens@aon.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 202112:42 PM 
To: Gordo, Victor <vgordo@cityofoasadena.net> 
Cc: Darryl Dunn <ddunn@rosebowlstadium.com>; Fuentes, Theresa <tfuentes@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Resignation from RBOC 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more .... 

Dear Mayor Gordo, 
I am formally tendering my resignation from the RBOC and would ask that my last day of service be June 30th. 
I applaud the colleagues at the Rose Bowl for all that they are doing for our community and have tremendous 
appreciation for Darryl Dunne as our leader. 
I intend to stay involved with Legacy and the Institute. 
Wishing you all the best. 
Most Sincerely, 
Lisa Stevens 
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